


schools will arise in the area as current schools will struggle to accommodate the prospective kids
coming from these new high rise residential buildings. Also more policing will be required to counter
unlawful situations that may arise.
 
Currently, we are a peaceful upscale community in an area north of Major Mackanzie and on both
sides of Weston, we can expect that this status will be compromised once you allow mixed use
residential apartment buildings and residential apartment buildings in this area.
 
Inadvertently, we can also expect that the semi detached or particularly detached house prices
around these high rises will be negatively impacted. This can have a cascading impact as people who
don't want to have a property near high rises, will be forced to sell it and move farther. 
 
Eventually, the whole community will be disturbed if these buildings are constructed.
 
Siting these reasons, we as residents of the community are strongly opposed to constructions of
these buildings in the area of Major Mackenzie and Weston Road.
 
Therefore we strongly urge you not to approve this development plan.
 
Sincerely,
 
Residents of Lormel Gate Street & Vellore Park Street, Woodbridge
 
    Kurnesh Sharma
    
    Moe Dichari
    
    Frank
    
    Gopal Sharma
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


